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Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Re: Year 11 Mocks Results Day Parents Evening, 4pm-6:30pm Thursday 11th January 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all on this exceptionally important evening. 
 

During the day, pupils will receive their mock results and be given careers guidance from Mr 
Gordon or our local college representatives. The College staff will give honest support and 
advice regarding pupils existing plans and applications, and how these could be effected if 
these were their final results. It is important to remember that all college offers are purely 
conditional and based on the pupils securing entry grade requirements in the summer. 
 

Pupils will also attend an additional session on ways to improve their GCSE revision 
techniques based upon the solid foundations they have built prior to Christmas. 
 

In the evening, you will be given specific feedback from each subject teacher on how you can 
support the your child’s progress in the run up to the exams. We have also arranged for Leek 
College; Newcastle College; Stoke-on-Trent College; Stoke 6th Form; Equality Training 
(apprenticeships); North Staffs Engineering Training (apprenticeships) and REBUS Training 
(apprenticeships) to be present to answer any questions you may have and to further support 
pupils in their next steps. 
 

Appointments can be made from today through the Parent Portal or the Arbor App and will 
close at midnight on Wednesday 10th January. Should you wish to make any changes after 
this date, then please contact the school office. Below is a link to a help sheet on how to make 
appointments should you need it. 
 

Booking Guardian Consultations (Parent's Evenings) on the Parent Portal or Arbor App – Arbor 
Help Centre (arbor-education.com) 
 

If you have not yet signed up to the Parental Portal/Arbor App or if you do not have access to 
the internet, then please contact the school office. 
 

During the evening it will be necessary for teaching staff to stick to the times booked and they 
will only be able to spend the allocated 5 minutes on each appointment. Please be aware that 
teachers do not wish to appear rude, but they may have to curtail a conversation to ensure 
that they stay within this time frame. If you feel that you need a longer conversation, please 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/203792102-Booking-Guardian-Consultations-Parent-s-Evenings-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Arbor-App
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/203792102-Booking-Guardian-Consultations-Parent-s-Evenings-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Arbor-App
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ask the member of staff to call you or make an appointment for a further meeting. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs B Stokes 

Head of Year 11 
 
 
 
 
 

 


